
Item 3 Bruce Cable Explanation 
 
Bruce Cable’s generous donation will be used to completely outfit E4/Marine 8 
with 4 drysuits, PFD’s, Boots, gloves, and other gear.  These suits are new 
technology and should last many years while fitting the majority of staff. They will 
be used to protect our members while they work in and around Topaz Lake, 
filling a need that was realized again just a few days ago on our latest incident at 
the Lake.  Thank you to Bruce Cable for this donation.  When these suits are 
purchased they will be shown to the board at a future meeting. 
 


